
Welcome to the Bledsoe County High School website. Thank you for your interest in our

school, our goal is to give you the ability to find the information you are looking for

concerning BCHS. Our excellent faculty work hard to make sure our students are

future-ready. Parents, visitors, and students, this website was created to keep you

informed and to relay the exciting accomplishments in our school community.

It is with great joy that I have returned to my alma mater to be the principal. My goal is

that every student receives an education that results in students becoming happy,

healthy, productive citizens.

The expectations for our students are high in academics and extracurricular activities

provided for all students. I hope that each student leaves this school with a dream and a

passion for making a difference in our world. It is a joy to see the pride our community

has for BCHS and the blue and gold. Students, work hard and set your goals high, for

the future is yours to experience.

Parents, thank you for trusting our faculty and staff with assisting you as partners in the

learning and growth process of your child. Feel free to let our staff know of any needs

we can meet by providing you with further information. Education is a partnership, and I

hope you join us by getting involved in our school activities. My door is always open,

and I will do my best to assist in any way possible. I am proud to be HOME and a BCHS

Warrior! Once a Warrior ALWAYS a Warrior!

Bledsoe County High School Principal

Matt Ridley


